From: omer cohen

Sent: 25 April 2023 11:27
To: Planning Planning
Subject: A legacy for my children - case 2022/3853/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Kresovic,

Camden is known for its rich culture and diversity but this has been lost since the pandemic.
Being a local resident with children, I don’t want the market to lose its values and I don’t
want it to be forgotten. These plans are amazing and I feel the younger generation will
definitely benefit from this, especially the wheel — it looks great!

I am really looking forward to seeing this come to fruition.

Kind regards,

Omer Cohen



